
Dear Parents,

This year’s 
Remembrance
Day Ceremony will be 
open to the public. It 
will be held on 
November 10th at 10:00 
am in the gymnasium. 

If possible, students 
are asked to wear red 
or black for the 
ceremony. 

 Upcoming Dates

November 10th – Remembrance Day Ceremony @ 10: 00 am

November 13th  – Remembrance Day Holiday (no school)

November 17th – PJ/Hat Day ($1 each)

November 23rd – K-5 Movie Night ($5)

November 24th – No School (PL)

Cafeteria Changes:

 Please try to send 
everything that your child 
needs (ketchup, sauces, 
containers, forks, spoons etc.) 
to school in their lunch box. 
Due to supply and increasing 
cost, these items will no longer 
be provided at school/by the 
cafeteria unless your child is 
buying lunch. 

It’s starting to 
get chilly, please 
make sure you 
have a coat, hat 
and mitts/gloves 
everyday. 


	Slide 1

